
Dear Head of Planning 

I wish to register an objection to the Local Plan. 

It is vitally important in this present time that we keep our Green Belt. 

This area has had extensive building and our green areas are so important to residents 
welfare. Adults and children alike need safe green environments for their health and 
welfare. This area is used by dog walkers, cyclists, horse riders and families walking. 
The area has a wide range of wildlife and the habitat is helping sustain birds and 
animals whose environment is being destroyed with lack of hedging and green areas.  

Flooding has been a problem and the infrastructure is stretched to the limit. 

The community centre field was given to the village and that is how it should remain 
and I would like to see a preservation order placed on the field and trees. 

The field off Lansdowne Road is good agricultural land and should be kept as such. It 
also keeps the urban sprawl at bay and creates a healthy setting for the village. An 
increase in traffic, noise, pollution would have detrimental effect in this area. 

Regards 

Mr K Fletcher and Mrs Denise Fletcher 
68 Lashford Lane 
Dry Sandford 
Abingdon 
OX13 6Dz 
 
 
 

 


